

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS HISTORICAL SOCIETYS P.O. BOX 660 DOUGLAS, MI. 49406

Volume One, No.6 March, 1988

The March Meeting of the Historical Society will be held on Wednesday, March 9, 1988 at 7:30 P.M. in the Saugatuck City Hall.

Our business meeting will include a discussion of the proposed addition to the Saugatuck City Hall and this summer's Nautical History Event.

Following the meeting we will view a portion of the film archives. The films were taken by Mr. & Mrs. Willard and include many scenes of the Douglas area in 1926. The footage will be of special interest to all.

Bring a friend!!!!!!!!

Coffee, tea and cookies will be served following the movie. Anyone is invited to bring cookies. The coffee and tea will be provided by Spring Ten Kley.

The Board has met twice in the last month. The Nautical History Event and The Saugatuck City Hall were discussed. Many of the members have asked for suggestions as to what they can do to stop construction of the proposed addition to the Saugatuck City Hall.

LETTERS!!! LETTERS!!! LETTERS!!!

1. Send letters to the "The Editor" and the City Council.

2. Peititions. Petitions will be distributed at the next meeting.

Come to the March meeting to find out other ways that have been planned to protest this travesty on an historic building. We need your support!